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13 September 2019 
 
request-595973-31540fd9@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Elaine, 
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI 19/08/16. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
1)Which Online Portal(s) do the Trust use to advertise and procure IT requirements? 
- all requirements are advertised Bravo solutions 
 
2) What Frameworks do the Trust use to procure IT Requirements ≤ £50,000? – frameworks 
are selected if/as and when appropriate for the requirement 
 
3) What Frameworks do the Trust use to procure IT requirements ≥ £100,000? As question 2 
 
4) What Outsourced IT agreements are currently in place and when do they expire? – no 
outsourced requirements  
 
5) Which IT Suppliers do the Trust currently have Strategic Partnerships with? – Nil 
 
6) Which persons within the Trust, are responsible for Managing IT Suppliers? – 
Procurement@ secamb.nhs.uk 
 
7) Excluding Executive Leadership, which people within the Trust have a strategic IT 
responsibility? – Nil 
 
8) When will the Trust's IM&T Strategy be updated? – we are aiming for a review of the IM&T 
Strategy by the end of 2019 
 
 
9) What are the Trust's top 5 IT challenges for the Trust this Autumn (2019) – NIL ( this askes 
for an ‘opinion’ on behalf of the Trust which is not held as a record so outside of the obligations of 
FOI ) 
 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 

 
Email:foi@secamb.nhs.uk 

 



 

   
Chairman: David Astley    Interim Chief Executive: Dr Fionna Moore 

 

10) Will there be any upcoming opportunities for new IT Suppliers to provide solutions to 
these challenges via OJEU this Autumn? (2019)- as question 9 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
David Akehurst 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
0300 123 0999  

www.secamb.nhs.uk 
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